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SCR 108/SR 66 – REQUESTING THE FORMATION OF A JOINT LEGISLATIVE 
PROCUREMENT WORKING GROUP TO EVALUATE THE STATE PROCUREMENT 
CODE AND RECOMMEND IMPROVEMENTS.   
 
 
Chair Taniguchi, Vice Chair Takamine and Members of the Committee: 
 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony regarding this measure. 
 
The University supports the formation of a working group to recommend improvements to 
the state procurement code and we respectfully request to be included in the working group 
by a representative or representatives selected by the President of the University. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


